
 
 

August, 2021  
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
Enrichment is Back!   Registration for Session #1 will take place  
on Wednesday, August 18th in your child’s classroom.   The teacher will facilitate 
the registration.   

 
 

• Session #1 enrichment classes will begin August 31st through October 28th on Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday each week as noted on the Wilson Focus School calendar.   
 

• On Enrichment dates, school ends at 4:30 p.m.   
 

• Buses depart at 4:30 p.m.   
 

• Parents picking up students should arrive promptly at 4:30 p.m.  
 

• If your child is not staying for enrichment, contact the school by 3:00 p.m. to arrange for parent 
pick up at 3:30 p.m.  Buses are only provided at 4:30 p.m. on Enrichment days.    
 

• Students will choose one class from each category.  The session categories are (C = 
Communication, L = Leadership, T = Technology, and W = Wellness).  It is our goal to have 
students select choices from different categories to provide them variety and encourage them to 
try new opportunities.  

 
• You can access all enrichment information (calendar, class offerings, and a copy of the parent 

letter) on our website at http://wilsonfocus.ops.org/#13575-enrichment-information 
 

Enrichment is considered part of your child’s school day.  Generous funding from benefactors and grants 
allow us to offer high-level activities and/or tutoring.  It is a privilege that would otherwise cost a 
significant amount to families.  Therefore, when a student signs up for a class it is expected that they will 
follow the guidelines set forth in the Wilson Focus School/Omaha Public School Student Handbook.   
 
If you have any questions, contact your classroom teacher or Mrs. Moats at (531) 299-2260. 
 
Get ready for a ROARING great year! 
 
Wilson Focus Staff  
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